Debra Thomeson

From; Lina <lina.kotsoeva@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2022 7:50 PM
To: Assembly

Subject: Childcare

Hello,

I am writing in regard to the discussion about requiring child care and child education providers to have
a certain level of education. T support this idea but I think funding should be provided or in place for
teachers and childcare workers to take advantage of, especially if they cannot afford to further their
education. I have lived in Petersburg for almost 3 years and have a child that attends Good Beginnings, T
have nothing but good things to say about Ms. Becca and would hate for someone like her to be pushed
out because people like her cannot afford to obtain certain educational credentials. Petersburg needs to
expand school and childcare options, not shrink them or deter people from continuing to work with kids.
Thank you for your time and consideration.

Kind regards,

Lina Kotsoeva

Sent from my iPhone



